University of Central Florida

STARS

Libraries' Newsletters

Fall 8-1-2014

The Subject Librarian Newsletter, Social Work, Fall 2014

Hal Mendelsohn hal@ucf.edu

Find similar works at: https://stars.library.ucf.edu/lib-news University of Central Florida Libraries http://library.ucf.edu

This Newsletter is brought to you for free and open access by STARS. It has been accepted for inclusion in Libraries' Newsletters by an authorized administrator of STARS. For more information, please contact STARS@ucf.edu.

Recommended Citation

Mendelsohn, Hal, "The Subject Librarian Newsletter, Social Work, Fall 2014" (2014). *Libraries' Newsletters*. 207

https://stars.library.ucf.edu/lib-news/207



Hal Mendelsohn

Library Liaison for Social Work

407-823-3604

hal@ucf.edu

Hello

Hope you all had a successful and pleasant summer. I am so glad to be back for the Fall Semester 2014 and to be able to help the students with their research needs. I am especially excited to know I will be working with you again, the Social Work Faculty and Adjuncts. As the subject librarian for Social Work, a few of the specific activities I am able to do for you include locating research articles for your professional activities, teaching library instruction workshops for your different classes, and ordering books and videos for your different research projects and classes. I hope Fall 2014 will be a semester to remember and that you will call upon me to assist you with your research needs. Listed below are library related items I would like to remind you about-they may prove to be very helpful. Thank you all and I hope this is your best and most successful semester at UCF yet. hal.

Click here for Library Services and Resources for Faculty

Other Special Resources found in the library that can assist you http://library.ucf.edu/CollectionMgmt/About/News.php

reserve SILIDIX 133 Online

The John C. Hitt Library is proud to announce the launch of the joint Faculty/Graduate Study Room service this Fall Semester. The library has a total of 11 study rooms that can accommodate between 2 to 10 people. The study rooms are located on the third floor of the library and may be checked out by any faculty, on a first-come, first serve basis. The study rooms can be checked out for a total of four hours. This service provides the faculty with the opportunity to meet with their students outside their regular office. Reservations can be made up to 7 days in advance online. For your convenience, the link to reserve a study room is: http://library.ucf.edu/StudyRooms/

Springer is a major publisher of academic and professional books and series. Their eBooks are suitable for research, study, and course projects, and can be assigned as textbooks. The UCF Library has perpetual rights and online access to Springer books published in English between 2005 and 2014, comprising of over 16,000 volumes. In addition, UCF users have access from 1997 to 2014 to all of Springer's major book series, including the well-known Lecture Notes Series. Springer eBooks are available to all UCF students, faculty and staff anywhere, anytime. Because Springer eBooks are in PDF format, students can print, e-mail, and download entire chapters and books to read off-line on a cell phone, eBook reader (such as Kindle), laptop, or any computer. Many of the titles are suitable as textbooks and faculty may choose to replace or supplement their main textbooks with Springer eBooks. There is no limit on the number of people who can open Springer eBooks at one time, and any fair use of the content for educational purposes is allowed, including embedding the content in Canvas. Students who are content to use the eBooks may not need to buy a copy of the text. Students that prefer print may order a rapid-print copy of any of the Springer titles which will be bound and shipped to their address for \$25. This convenient resource is an excellent way for faculty and students to contribute to the teaching and research mission of UCF without purchasing textbooks. Any questions regarding Springer eBooks may be directed to Michael Arthur, Head of Acquisitions & Collection Services.

Email: Michael.arthur@ucf.edu Phone: 407-882-0143.

Interlibrary Loan & Document Delivery Services for UCF Patrons-Kristine J. Shrauger

Interlibrary Loan is the borrowing and lending of materials between libraries. You may request books, articles, DVDs, CDs, etc. that are not owned by the UCF Libraries, and the department will obtain them from other libraries or document suppliers. **Document Delivery Services** provides UCF library materials to faculty, staff, graduate students, regional campus patrons and distance learners. You can submit a request to the department for items that are owned by UCF Libraries and the department will pull the book or DVD and route it to the circulation desk of your home institution (or mail it directly to the home address of distance learners). Articles will be scanned and sent to your ILLiad account.

If you have used ILL/DDS in the past, you will notice that things have changed over the summer. ILLiad, which is the system for ordering books and articles, has migrated to single sign-on. You will no longer need to remember your PID and ILL password.

For questions or comments regarding ILL/DDS services, please contact Kristine Shrauger at 407.823.5422 or Kristine.Shrauger@ucf.edu ILL Department - http://library.ucf.edu/ILL/

Open Access Week

Open Access Week, a global event now entering its eighth year, is an opportunity for the academic and research community to continue to learn about the potential benefits of Open Access, to share what they've learned with colleagues, and to help inspire wider participation in helping to make Open Access a new norm in scholarship and research. "Open Access" to information – the free, immediate, online access to the results of scholarly research, and the right to use and re-use those results as you need – has the power to transform the way research and scientific inquiry are conducted. It has direct and widespread implications for academia, science, industry, publishing, and for society as a whole.

You are invited to take advantage of a free event to discuss the possibilities open access publishing affords authors across a variety of disciplines. Join us on **Monday, October 20**th from 9am to 3:30pm in **Teaching Academy room 117** for sessions focusing on Open Access publishing perspectives including...

- *Live online discussion with Peter Suber, Director of the Harvard Office for Scholarly Communication
- *Representatives from Springer, Gale, IEEE, and Taylor & Francis with information on open access publishing options and editorial processes
- *Discussions with six UCF Faculty members and colleagues from area institutions on their experiences with open access

^{*}For more information, please visit http://library.ucf.edu/ScholarlyCommunication/OpenAccessWeek.php